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May 15, 2025 
 
Dear Rett Community, 
 
We are honored to share that 10 students have been selected as the recipients of the second annual 
Rett Sibling Scholarship for the 2025–26 academic year. Each recipient will receive a $5,000 
scholarship to support their pursuit of higher education. 
 
Sponsored by Acadia Pharmaceuticals Inc., the Rett Sibling Scholarship was established to recognize 
and uplift the often-unsung heroes of the Rett syndrome community—siblings. These individuals play a 
vital role in their families, often helping with caregiving and support while also striving to reach their own 
academic and personal goals. 
 
This year’s recipients come from across the country, including California, Florida, Indiana, Idaho, 
Kansas, Kentucky, New York and Texas. Their fields of study span from education and social sciences, 
natural science, engineering, healthcare, and business—reflecting a deep commitment to making a 
difference in their communities and beyond. 
 
The selection process is independently managed by International Scholarship and Tuition Services 
(ISTS). Scholarship funds will be issued in August 2025 and may be used toward tuition, fees, books, 
and supplies required at accredited U.S. institutions. 
 
We are incredibly proud to support these inspiring students and grateful to the Rett community for their 
participation. 
 
To learn more about the Rett Sibling Scholarship, please visit RettScholarship.com. 
 
 
All our best, 
The Acadia Rett Team 

https://acadia.com/en-us/about/rett-sibling-scholarship

